
IS  YOUR  STATIONARY  DIESEL  ENGINE  IN  COMPLIANCE  WITH

A IR  QUALITY  REGULATIONS?

WE WILL HELP GET YOU REGISTERED AND ON THE PATH
TOWARDS COMPLIANCE FOR FREE 

CALL 707.544.5575 OR 
EMAIL COMPLIANCE@SONOMAFB.ORG TODAY!

THE CURRENT DEADLINES IN THE AIR DISTRICT
REGULATION 11-17 REQUIRE REGISTERED TIER 0 AND
1 ENGINES TO BE REPLACED BY DECEMBER 31, 2020
AND THAT TIER 2 ENGINES TO BE REPLACED BY
DECEMBER 31, 2025.

Is it registered with the Bay Area Air Quality Management District?
 

DO  YOU  HAVE  AN  AGRICULTURAL  DIESEL  ENGINE

LARGER  THAN  50  BHP?

Is your diesel engine located in the Bay Area Air Quality
Management District (areas South of Arata Ln.)?

IF  NOT ,  ENROLL  IN  OUR  PROGRAM  TODAY !

IF  SO ,  ENROLL  IN  OUR  PROGRAM  TODAY !

IF  NOT ,  FARM  BUREAU  IS  HERE  TO  HELP

WHY  THIS  PROGRAM  MAKES  SENSE  FOR  YOU
If you are out of compliance by not registering your 50 bhp stationary diesel
engine take advantage of the opportunity to become compliant by enrolling in
Farm Bureau's FREE program.
Our program limits the potential for you to receive fines or action from 3rd
party organizations.
We will assist with the registration process at no cost and will even visit your
property to help you gather information necessary for registration.
Whether you are in compliance or will become compliant through our program
we will work with farmers to apply for funding to replace Tier 0-2 engines.


